
Bulletin update 08/03/24 – Qlikview information  
 
This is to advise you that there will be a short period of time after Oracle Fusion go live when users 
will not be able to access reporting of new Oracle data in two Qlikview dashboards (Finance Budget 
Monitoring and Research Grants). The period of disruption is predicted to last until the end of April, 
and will only affect the Oracle Fusion data from 1st of March 2024. The reporting information up to 
the end of February 2024 will still be accessible via Qlikview as normal. 
 
The period of disruption is to allow our developers to complete necessary integrations and tweak 
the dashboards to ensure that the new Oracle data is available via Qlikview in a format you are 
familiar with. 
 
We are hopeful that this will not cause a huge inconvenience, however should you have an urgent 
query about the data which is not accessible during this period, please contact your FAS team who 
will be able to help. Please can we ask that you bear in mind that Finance will be under significant 
pressure over the immediate Oracle Fusion ‘go-live’ period as we get up to speed and support the 
wider business. FAS will be prioritising research and other projects with immediate reporting 
requirements. 
 


